Re CcVvVe
@ Associates, Inc.

July 21, 2011

Weber County Planning
Justin Morris

RE: White Farms Subdivision
Justin;

We have reviewed the Engineering July 2011 posting from Chad Meyerhoffer, created 07-18-2011 and
offer the following comments:

1. The approval letter from Warren Irrigation Company has been received and posted on the Miradi
system.

2. The construction drawings have been update to include the RCP pipe, the plans have modified to

have 12" of cover and matches the existing grades more closely.

The irrigation diversion boxes are within the 10” Utility Easements shown on the plat.

4. Theirrigation ditch is not proposed to be piped and the septic system and drainfield will be

location outside of the protection zone.

The cost estimate has been modified to include the increased cost of the fire hydrant.

6. An Engineers Cost Estimate has been submitted with the revised plan set.

7. Itis our understanding that a SWPPP will not be required for the piping of the existing irrigation
ditch.

8. A N.O.I. will not be filed if the SWPPP is not needed.
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We have attempted to reply to the concerns of the Engineering Department, please let us know if there is
anything else you need.

Thanks,

Chris J. Cave
Project Manager
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